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About the FIM (www.fim-live.com) 
The FIM (Fédération Internationale de Motocyclisme) founded in 1904, is the governing body for motorcycle sport and the 
global advocate for motorcycling. The FIM is an independent association formed by 111 National Federations throughout 
the world. It is recognised as the sole competent authority in motorcycle sport by the International Olympic Committee 
(IOC). Among its 50 FIM World Championships the main events are MotoGP, Superbike, Endurance, Motocross, Supercross, 
Trial, Enduro, Cross-Country Rallies and Speedway. Furthermore, the FIM is also active and involved in the following areas: 
public affairs, road safety, touring and protection of the environment. The FIM was the first international sports 
federation to impose an Environmental Code in 1994. 
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FIM MXGP/MX2/ Women’s  
Motocross World Championships 

2020 MXGP Calendar Update - MXGP of Patagonia, Argentina Postponed 
 

The FIM and Infront Moto Racing regret to inform that due to the coronavirus outbreak, the MXGP of 
Patagonia, Argentina, scheduled on March the 21st and 22nd has also been postponed. The new date for the 
Argentinian round will be announced shortly.  

Owing to a decision of the Argentinian Minister of Health to postpone any international events during this 
particular moment, Infront Moto Racing, in agreement with the FIM and the local organiser +Eventos SA, as 
well as the Argentinian authorities, is enforced to postpone the MXGP of Patagonia in Argentina to a later 
date in the year.  

The FIM and Infront Moto Racing, along with the national organizers are working very close to preserve the 
health of all those involved in the FIM Motocross World Championship as well as the Championship 
programme as much as they can; the aim is to find a feasible date that will see the MXGP calendar extend 
in 2020. More information on an exact date will be announced very soon.  

The International situation has been monitored on a daily basis by the Promoter of the FIM Motocross 
World Championship and the FIM. More details on the new date will be released shortly, but in the 
meantime, once again, we ask everybody for a great sense of responsibility.  
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